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“KNOWLEDGE ONCE GAINED CASTS A FAINT LIGHT
BEYOND ITS OWN BOUNDARY™

-J.B. HALDANE

Dear Mr. Jim Annable,

On behalf of the students who participated in the 2013 Rideau St. Lawrence Science Fair, the
dedicated teachers who encouraged and mentored their students through the project process,
the supportive parents who helped and the 48 volunteers who organized and ran the fair, we
would like to thank you for your contribution this year. We assure you that we will make the
best use of your donation to promote and encourage science education and involve our local
students.

You are the sponsor for the DOCUMENTATION AWARD,

which was won by Alaina Ng (pictured here)
of St. Lawrence Academy, Prescott.

On the plaque that the winner received the sponsor is listed as
Chevron Construction Services Ltd.
and your award was presented by Amanda Hogan.

The hard work and creativity of the students is inspiring to see and
they gain confidence and energy from showing their work at the fair.
Your support is valued highly by the participants, teachers, parents
and the committee members and has contributed materially to the
success of this event.

Our awards include the name of the sponsor. If there have been
recent updates to your logo would you please send an electronic
copy to webmaster@rslsf.ca so it can be included in the slide show
presentation at next year's awards ceremony and on the donors' page
of our web site, www.rslsf.ca.

Thank you once again for the support of RSLSF!

John Waddington
Secretary RSLSF



